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Seattle Partner Interviews on Maintaining a Safe Workplace
Amid COVID-19 Outbreak

News

3.06.20 

Seattle Partner Catharine Morisset recently gave a live interview with Q13 News Seattle regarding

COVID-19 and how employers and employees can maintain a healthy and safe workplace. Catharine

encourages employers and employees both to work together in their response to this outbreak, and

she reviews Washington paid sick leave law, including would and wouldn’t be covered under the

law. For example, she says a fear of getting ill is not covered under paid sick leave. 

To watch the segment, please visit the Q13 News YouTube channel. 

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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